
Product Discontinuation Notice
April 12, 2024

Products Affected: OSP Series Power Distribution Units
Type of Change: Product Discontinuation

Discussion:
After careful consideration, Orion Fans has determined that due to the following reasons, our current
offering of smart power distribution units (PDU) will no longer be produced.

(1) Development of these products has ended
(2) Software support is no longer available

At this time there are no replacement models available. We appreciate your understanding. Below is
a list of discontinued models.

Discontinued Part Numbers

OSP-V16-23-16-N1

OSP-V20-11-16-N1

OSP-H16-23-08-N1

OSP-H15-11-08-N1
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